
BOARD of SUPERVISORS 
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Fax No. 554-5163 

TDDffTY No. 554-5227 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Adele Carpenter, Director 
Youth Commission 

FROM: � Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board

DATE: December 14, 2017 

SUBJECT: REFERRAL FROM BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
The Board of Supervisors has received the following proposed legislation which is being 
referred to the Youth Commission as per Charter, Section 4.124 for comment and 
recommendation. The Commission may provide any response it deems appropriate 
within 12 days from the date of this referral. 

File No. 171285 

Ordinance amending the Housing Code to require that single-stall bathroom 
facilities in hotels be made available for the use of all residents; regardless of 
gender or gender identity, and to require that signage be posted to indicate the 
same; and directing the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors to forward this 
Ordinance to the California Building Standards Commission upon final passage. 

Please return this cover sheet with the Commission's response to Alisa Somera,
Legislative Deputy Director, Land Use and Transportation Committee. 

*************************************************************************************************** 

RESPONSE FROM YOUTH COMMISSION 

No Comment 
Recommendation Attached 

Youth Commission Referral 

Date: 
-----------

Chairperson, Youth Commission 

x

December 20, 2017
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Youth Commission 
City Hall ~ Room 345 

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 
San Francisco, CA 94102-4532 

(415) 554-6446
(415) 554-6140 FAX

www.sfgov.org/youth_commission 

YOUTH COMMISSION 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Alisa Somera, Legislative Deputy Director, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
FROM: Youth Commission 
DATE: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 
RE: Referral response to BOS File No. 171285 - [Housing Code – All Gender 

Bathrooms in Hotels] 

At our Monday, December 18, 2017, meeting, the Youth Commission voted unanimously to 
support the following motion:  

To support BOS File No. 171285 – Ordinance amending the Housing Code to require that 
single-stall bathroom facilities in hotels be made available for the use of all residents, regardless 
of gender or gender identity, and to require that signage be posted to indicate the same; and 
directing the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors to forward this Ordinance to the California 
Building Standards Commission upon final passage. 

*** 
Youth Commissioners thank the Board of Supervisors for their attention to this issue. If you 
have any questions, please contact our office at (415) 554-6446, or your Youth Commissioner. 

____________________________ 
Chiara Lind, Chair 
Adopted on December 18, 2017 
2017-2018 San Francisco Youth Commission 
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